
Confirmation Class Mentor Introduction 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We are pleased to introduce our Confirmation Class Mentor for this year, Mentor's Name.  

Mentor's Name has been a dedicated member of our community for number of years and has a 

passion for guiding young individuals on their faith journey. With a background in relevant 

experience or education, he/she/they will be an excellent resource for your child during this 

important time. 

The confirmation program will commence on start date, and Mentor's Name will be reaching 

out to each student for an introductory meeting. This will provide an opportunity for students to 

ask questions and discuss their faith journey. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us at contact information. 

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to a meaningful year ahead! 

Sincerely, 

Your Name 

Your Position 

Your Organization 


